
September
2nd- 6th 

This week in Room 22: 
As we began September, students discussed the elements 
of stories we are reading. We worked on the different types 
of punctuation. In math, students practiced breaking 
numbers into two different parts. We began discussing 
community & citizenship in Social Studies. Students worked 
on writing about small moments in Writers’ Workshop.

Next Week: 
Students will continue discussing community and focus on our 
James Madison community during Social Studies. We will continue 
working on our sight words and discussing story elements during 
Language Arts. We will begin practicing counting on in math (ex. to 
solve 6 + 2, I can start at 6 and count 2 more). In Writers’ Workshop, 
we will continue to focus on small moment writing.

Reminders:
* We will go over our regular homework at Back to School 
Night. Students will receive a new homework packet on 9/9. 
Regular homework will begin 9/16.
* Please remind your child to bring back their red folder to 
school. In our class, folders usually only go home on the first 
and last day of the week. Homework can be taken out and 
kept at home until it is due. 

Have a great 
weekend!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sarkany
Room 22

ksarkany@slusd.us

Upcoming Dates:

Thursday, 9/12
Early Dismissal (1:50pm)

Back to School Night
6pm

Thursday, 9/19: PTO Meeting 
(6:15pm)

9/16- 9/20
Scholastic Book Fair

Friday, 9/20: Picture Day


